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It has come to my attention that there is an attempt to lower the one­
to-one credit individuals can receive from a utility for an individual 
renewable system, such as solar panels. This is WRONG! 

The solar energy industry is growing. It means JOBS. Please don't drag 
it down. Ignore the pleas of utility companies whose only interest is 
profit and not the people of the commonwealth. 

As a member of the Kentucky Women's Network, we advocate for the 
limits to be RAISED. People need incentives to install costly renewable 
systems. 

Please reconsider this shortsighted move from the state legislature. 

Thank you, 

~XL~tLa-J 
Ann Hicks 
502 Knob Hill Court 
Covington, KY 41011 


